
Jodi McLaren

ABOUT ME
I'm Jodi McLaren, a board certified
music therapist with 5 years
experience in a variety of inpatient
and outpatient settings including:
mental health, addiction, oncology,
disability, children's hospital,
hospice, prisons, schools, and stroke
recovery. My work as a music
therapist has been featured on local
and national news.     

CONTACT

Jodi McLaren 
624 Appeldoorn Cir
Asheville NC 28803
phone: 443.486.2727
email: jodi@jodimclaren.com
website: click here

EXPERIENCE

Inpatient & Outpatient Group Music
Therapy Facilitation 
Songwriting & Drum Circles 
Documentation
Communication
Time management 
Self-motivated 

Board Certified Music Therapist &
Neurologic Music Therapy Fellow

SKILLS

EDUCATION
Bachelor's Degree in Music Therapy

Marylhurst University 

Bachelor's Degree in English 

Lewis & Clark College

Neurologic Music Therapy Fellow

The Academy of Neurologic Music Therapy 

Note-Able Music Therapy Services, Reno, NV 

Step2 Addiction Treatment Center for
Mothers 
 The Life Change Center Addiction
Treatment Center & Methadone Clinic
NNAMHS Acute Inpatient Mental Health
Renown Hospital Psychiatric Inpatient 
Adolescent Treatment Center for Foster
Children  
Eddy House Homeless Youth Center
Renown Inpatient Oncology & Cancer
Survivor Outpatient  
Tapestry, REAL Recovery, October Road 

Contract Music Therapist at: 

  

https://www.jodimclaren.com/music-therapist

